CHRISTOPHER WHITEHEAD LANGUAGE COLLEGE & SIXTH FORM



Bromwich Road, Worcester WR2 4AF
Tel: 01905 423906 Email: recruitment@cwlc.email



May 2025

Head of Department - Food Technology

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the position of Head of Department Food Technology at Christopher Whitehead Language College and Sixth Form.

This is an exciting opportunity for a talented, enthusiastic and inspiring applicant to lead the Food Technology department, in our fabulous, vibrant, growing 11-18 secondary school of 1,600 students that received 'outstanding' from Ofsted for personal development, behaviour and welfare in their last four inspections.

The governors, staff, students and parents are committed to serving our community in our inclusive, friendly school. If you feel you could contribute to this vision, we would be pleased to receive your application.

The successful candidate will:

- Be passionate about delivering an outstanding and ambitious curriculum for all students.
- Be an excellent teacher with great enthusiasm for your chosen field.
- Be able to motivate and inspire students and staff to a achieve the very best outcomes.
- Be an effective leader and team player with excellent interpersonal skills.
- Have a proven track record of improving outcomes.
- Understand the barriers to achievement and how to overcome them.

Please look at our informative website <u>www.christopherwhitehead.co.uk</u> for further information.

If you wish to apply, please complete the application form and include your previous experience and stating what you could bring to our school. Please email your completed forms to recruitment@cwlc.email. Please do not send a CV.

The deadline for receipt of applications is 10.00am on Monday 12th May 2025. Interviews will be held on Thursday 15th May 2025.

Please would you ensure you provide email addresses for your referees and alert them to this fact.

Finally, may I thank you for your interest in this post. I hope you're encouraged to apply. If you do, please know that I appreciate the time and effort needed to complete such applications.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Neil S Morris / Headteacher